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Adam J. Dion

4606 Vettelson Rd.

Hartland,WI 53029

Office of the City Clerk

May 3,2011

Ronald D. Leonhardt
Oly Clerk

Jim Owczarskl
Deputy City Clerk

Dear Mr. Dion:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be non-
renewed based upon a second nonappearance.

On April 21, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application
for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be

denied based upon a second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 3, 2011
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to non-renew the Class "D" Bartender license
based upon a second nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date ofCommon Councilaction
with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

(RONAT.D n T.FDNHARnT'RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Slreet • Milwaukee, Wl 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute ofMunicipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Karen L. Davis

3618 N. 12th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Office of the City Clerk

May 3,2011

Ronald O. Leonhardt
Cily Oerk

Jim Owczarski
Deputy Cily Oerk

Dear Ms. Davis:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be non-
renewed based upon a second nonappearance.

On April 21, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law and recommendations ofthe Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application
for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be

denied based upon a second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 3, 2011
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to non-renew the Class "D" Bartender license
based upon a second nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund ofyour license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date ofCommon Council action
with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

jspectfully,

'RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk
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City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute ofMunicipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Lajarius L. Pilcher
7201 W. Stark St

Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Pilcher

Office of the City Clerk

May 3,2011

Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Oerk

Jim Owczarskl
Deputy City Oerk

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommendto the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license
be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the
Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's
recommendationand denied your applicationbased upon your nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund ofyour license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

cc: Citv Clerk's Office

CCF 101110

^Spferely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute ofMunicipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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David Nunez

P.O. Box 12561

Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Nunez:

May 3,2011

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license
be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the
Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice ofthe hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's
recommendation and deniedyour application basedupon yournonappearance.

Youare eligible for a refund ofyour license fees, exceptfor a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

cc: City Clerk's Office
CCF 101110

i^L^eAllCu^Ji^iu^^
'RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks• Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Michael T. Hawkins

2589 N.Murray Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53211

Office of the City Clerk

May 3,2011

Ronald D. Leonhardt
GtyOerk

Jim Owczareki
Deputy Cily Oerk

Dear Mr. Hawkins:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommendto the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license
be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report, which was
provided to you along with the notice ofhearing.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's
recommendation and deniedyour application basedthe police report.

You are eligiblefor a refundofyour license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringingin
your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

cc: City Clerk's Office
CCF 101110

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

City Hall Room205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570• Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414)286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Eduardo Cruz

6408 W. Lakefield Dr, #4
Milwaukee, WI 53219

Office of the City Clerk

May 3,2011

Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Oerk

Jim Owczarekl
Deputy Cily Oerk

Dear Mr. Cruz:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommendto the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender's license
be denied. The Committee made sucha recommendation based upon the police report, which was
providedto you along with the notice ofhearing.

On Tuesday, May 3, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's
recommendation and denied your application based the police report.

You are eligible for a refundofyour licensefees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringingin
your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

cc: City Clerk's Office
CCF 101110

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

City Hall Room 205• 200 EastWells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald 0. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarskl
Deputy City Oerk

May 3,2011

Luis M. Silva

307 W. Mitchell St.

Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Silva:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18,2011, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council thatyourapplication for a Special Party Permitand appeal
of the denial for the premises at 1631 W. Mitchell St. ("Hecho'n Casa El CieloLounge") be
denied. The Committee made such a recommendation baseduponnonappearance and
neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, May 3,2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation
regarding yourapplication and appeal. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's
recommendation and denied your application and appeal based upon nonappearance and
neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the licensefees you are eligible for a refund, exceptfor a $25
administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date ofCommonCouncil action with the LicenseDivision,Room 105,City Hall.

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division
CCF 101110

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute ofMunicipal Clerks• Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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May 3,2011

Salem Alsuwaidi, Agt.
Million Motors, LLC
1130 Links Ct. #4

Brookfield, WI 53005

Dear Mr. Alsuwaidi:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18,2011, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle
Dealer's license for the premises at 5032 W. Forest Home Ave. ("Million Motors") be denied.
The Committee made such a recommendationbased upon nonappearance.

On Tuesday, May 3,2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation
and denied your application based upon nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75
administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date ofCommon Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division
CCF 101110

City Clerk

City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute ofMunicipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Leanell C. Smith, Agt.
Families First Food Market, LLC
6222 W. Fairmount Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Smith:

Office of the City Clerk

May 3,2011

Ronald D. Leonhardt
Oty Oerk

Jim Owczarekl
Deputy Cily Oerk

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18,2011, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Fermented Malt
Beverage Retailer's License license for the premises at 1845 N. 12th St. ("Families First Food
Market") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon
overconcentration ofalcohol beverage outlets in the area.

On Tuesday, May 3,2011, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation
and denied your application based upon overconcentration ofalcohol beverage outlets in the
area.

Ifyou previously paid the licensefees you are eligible for a refund, exceptfor a $75
administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an applicationfor a refund within one
year to date of CommonCouncil actionwith the License Division, Room 105,City Hall.

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division
CCF 101110

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

City Hall -Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee. WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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May Y. Xiong, Agt
Asian Moon, LLC
3419-A W. Forest Home Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Xiong and Atty. Randall:

May 3,2011

Atty. Brian C. Randall
Friebert, Finerty & St John SC
Two Plaza East

330 E. Kilbourn Ave., Ste 1250
Milwaukee, WI 53202

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Amusement, and
Billiard Hall licenses for the premises at 3419 W. Forest Home Ave. ("The Moon") be non-
renewedbaseduponaldermanic testimony, policereport, and an incidentreport.

On April 21, 2011, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Amusement, and Billiard Hall licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be non-renewed based upon aldermanic testimony,
police report, and an incident report. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 3, 2011 commencing at 9:00
a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did
appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
represented by counsel.

Following consideration ofthe report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the
Common Council adoptedthe recommendation ofthe Licenses Committee for non-renewal ofthe
Class "B" Tavern, Tavern Amusement, and Billiard Hall licenses based upon aldermanic
testimony, police report, and an incident report.

^-Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks• Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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May 3,2011

William T. Roberson, III
6703 N. 75th St., #6
Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Roberson, III:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be non-
renewed based upon a second nonappearance.

On April 21, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application
for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be

denied based upon a second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 3, 2011
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to non-renew the Class "D" Bartender license
based upon a second nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund ofyour license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date ofCommon Council action
with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

(^Spe^fully, ,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks• Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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May 3,2011

Tara A. Gardner

6055 W. Appleton Ave., #10
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. Gardner:

This is to notify you that on Monday, April 18, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed
with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon the police report.

On April 21, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application
for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be
renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension based upon the police report. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, May 3,2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common
Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections
to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "D" Bartender license with
a twenty (20) day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date ofCommon Council action on May 3,2011 until
midnight, May 22,2011.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

City Hall • Room 205 • 200 East Wells Street • Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 • Phone (414) 286-2221 • Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute ofMunicipal Clerks • Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk


